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The Students of Department of Political Science of Sri Guru Teg Bahadur Khalsa College, Anandpur Sahib, 

participated in a 3 day “Sikh Youth Parliament” held in Baba Banda Singh Bahadur College, Fatehgarh Sahib from 

12 – 14 August. Around 100 students were selected for this Youth Parliament. Among them two students of Political 

Science dept., Rupinder Kaur (M.A.I) and Manminder Singh (M.A.II) of our college were selected. The students 

expressed their views on different issues related to politics, economy and society and also played the role of member 

parliament and speaker of house really well. At this time, College Principal Dr. Jasvir Singh congratulated the students 

and said praised this effort of youth parliament to make students aware of the current issues and to instill in the students 

the qualities of leadership. 
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